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March 23, 2018 

Dear Stockholder: 

You are cordially invited to attend the 2018 annual meeting of stockholders of DiamondRock Hospitality 
Company, a Maryland corporation, to be held on Wednesday, May 2, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. local time, at the Bethesda 
Marriott Suites Hotel, 6711 Democracy Boulevard, Bethesda, Maryland 

The attached proxy statement, accompanied by the notice of the meeting, describes the matters expected to be 
acted upon at the meeting. We urge you to review these materials carefully and to use this opportunity to take part in the 
affairs of DiamondRock Hospitality Company by voting on the matters described in this proxy statement. We hope that 
you will be able to attend the meeting. 

Your vote is important. Whether or not you plan to attend the meeting, please complete the enclosed proxy card 
and return it as promptly as possible or authorize a proxy to vote your shares by calling the toll-free telephone number or 
via the Internet. The enclosed proxy card contains instructions regarding all three methods of voting. If you attend the 
meeting, you may continue to have your shares voted as you have previously instructed or you may withdraw your proxy 
at the meeting and vote your shares in person. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

 Sincerely, 

  
 MARK W. BRUGGER 
 President & Chief Executive Officer 
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March 25, 2015

Dear Stockholder:

You are cordially invited to attend the 2015 annual meeting of stockholders of DiamondRock Hospitality
Company, a Maryland corporation, to be held on Tuesday, May 5, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. local time, at the Bethesda
Marriott Suites Hotel, 6711 Democracy Boulevard, Bethesda, Maryland.

The attached proxy statement, accompanied by the notice of the meeting, describes the matters expected
to be acted upon at the meeting. We urge you to review these materials carefully and to use this opportunity to
take part in the affairs of DiamondRock Hospitality Company by voting on the matters described in this proxy
statement. We hope that you will be able to attend the meeting.

Your vote is important. Whether or not you plan to attend the meeting, please complete the enclosed
proxy card and return it as promptly as possible or authorize a proxy to vote your shares by calling the toll-free
telephone number or via the Internet. The enclosed proxy card contains instructions regarding all three methods
of voting. If you attend the meeting, you may continue to have your shares voted as you have previously instructed
or you may withdraw your proxy at the meeting and vote your shares in person.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Sincerely,

MARK W. BRUGGER

Chief Executive Officer
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